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Comments: Dear Forest Supervisor Jackson,

 

I'd like to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project (SGP), proposed at the headwaters of the South Fork Salmon

River watershed. The project will endanger Chinook salmon, access to recreation for all Americans, and

disrespects rights of Indigenous tribes.

 

Please, I ask the Forest Service to protect the Salmon River watershed and reject the proposed Stibnite mine

plan.

 

Sincerely,

Leah Scott-Zechlin


